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I strongly oppose Senate Bill 210. Oregon’s vote by mail program is a shining 

example of democracy in action! It is a cost saving, time efficient, fully accessible 

system that brings the democratic process directly into the homes of all Oregonians, 

even those who live in remote areas. Upending the now long established status quo 

will be unjustifiably costly, both financially and socially. This is a simply a blatant act 

of public bootlicking by the MAGA-mad senator from Port Orford, and should be 

promptly voted down.  

 


